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ITEM: 
 
6. New Business (Continued) 

 
F. Solarize South Windsor Update (Mike Gantick, Sherm Tarr and Steve 

Wagner) 
a. Vendor chosen was C-TEC Solar 
b. Solar ambassador’s Meeting – April 18, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers, C-TEC and SmartPower outreach 
c. Workshops – May 11, 2017 and June 21, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council 

Chambers 
d. Notice in Senior Newsletter 
e. Letter to residents 
 
Chairman Wagner explained that C-TEC was chosen and then reviewed when 
the different workshops and meetings would be held, as shown above.  A 
banner will be made that can be hung at the ballfields in Town and signs will 
be put up throughout Town.  This program has already been announced in the 
Senior Newsletter. 
 

G. EnergizeCT Home Energy Solutions Program 
a. Selection of vendor(s) (Athena Loukellis) 
b. Ideas for a workshop? 
 
Mrs. Loukellis explained that her attached list consists of 31 vendors.  Of the 
31 vendors, she has spoken to 12 of those vendors, as shown in attached 
Exhibit C.  Notes are shown on the worksheet.   
 
Committee members discussed the number of vendors that should be used for 
this program.  Mrs. Loukellis stated she would talk to Energize Connecticut 
associates to get more understanding regarding the number of vendors that 
should be used for this program. 
 
Mrs. Loukellis, Mr. Cullinane and Mr. Brown will work together on this program. 
 

H. Possible Solar Speakers for Next Month 
 
Chairman Wagner felt that an RFI (Request for Information) should be done 
through the Town but stated that this item could be discussed further at the 
next meeting. Mr. Gantick suggested that it would be difficult to support solar 
projects on Town property with the current budget uncertainty. 

 
 


